
I am opposed to HB2510.  This bill is just another infringement  of gun owner rights by the leftist democrats.   Firearms...as personal 
property should be kept secured: away from the hands of thieves  and curious/ snoopy children. This should be a voluntary firearms 
lock-up and NOT mandated.  The bill  would penalize law abiding gun owners for a thieves actions. You need to  demonize the thief, 
robber, perp...arrest them.   HB2510  states "firearms in use"  all firearms are in use :  Handgun in the dresser drawer, for that bump 
in the night. Rifle by the door to  take care of a raiding racoon. Self protection in the parking lot . Firearms ownership is a matter of 
personal responsibility....NOT laws mandated. Remember, "SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED" 


